DEPARTMENT
OF PARKS &
TOURISM
ONE CAPITOL
MALL
LITTLE ROCK,
ARKANSAS

PHONE: 501-682-7777 FAX: 501-682-1364

72201

Bill Clinton GOVERNOR

Richard W. Davies ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Cindy Westra Rt. 1, Box 111-81 Jacksonville, AR 72076

STATE PARKS, RECREATION, & TRAVEL COMMISSION:

Ed Falwell

Montine McNulty VICE CHAIRMAN

Steve Chyrchel

Jeptha Futrell

Jim Gaston

Karen Lackey

Billy Lindsey

Cone Magie

Dean Murphy

Olden Murry

Ness Sechrest

J.D. "Bud" Shamburger

Ovid Switzer

Charles A. Yeargan

DIVISION DIRECTORS:

Larry Cargile ADMINISTRATION

Richard W. Davies PARKS

> Joe Rice TOURISM

Judy Stough GREAT RIVER ROAD

John L. Ferguson HISTORY COMMISSION

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/ AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER Dear Ms. Westra:

The participants at Petit Jean's Eagle Awareness Weekend enjoyed your program. I was not able to visit much afterwards but I did receive several comments. We also had a number of comment cards returned. One of the questions on the comment cards is "What did you enjoy most?". Many people commented about the entire two day event, of which your program was a major part. The following are some of the comments taken directly from the cards.

Ken Miller, Fairfield Bay, AR Enjoyed most- Presentation by Cindy Westra on wildlife.

Jean Hawkins, Danville, AR Enjoyed most- The program, it was most informative.

Carol Arnold, Quitman, AR
Came for Eagle Awareness Day. Excellent tour and slide and bird program. Need more programs like this!!

Kayron Lalonde, Little Rock, AR Enjoyed most- Excellent Show, Cindy Westra's owls and hawks.

These were representative of most of the visitors I was able to contact after the program.

During the program I moved to the back of the room. While there several people mentioned not being able to see the birds well enough. Perhaps the crowded conditions were responsible or poor eyesight. If possible, it would have been nice if more of the birds could have been brought down the middle aisle, either in a clear container or under an assistants control.

I enjoyed the program. I hope that you will return to Petit Jean for future programs. Again, thank you for your help.

Sincerely

Bradley Holleman